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Scrutiny Office  

 

Deputy Richard Renouf 
Minister for Health and Social Services   
By Email 
 
15th January 2021 
 
Dear Minister 

COVID-19 Jersey Vaccine Programme 

 

Thank you for your response dated 18th December 2020, to the Panel’s letter regarding the 
delivery of the COVID-19 vaccine in Jersey.   

The Panel would be grateful if you could provide answers/further details on the following 
matters: 

1. Please can you provide the Panel with a copy of the UK-Jersey COVID-19 vaccine 
distribution agreement? 
 

2. Please can you advise how the UK-Jersey COVID-19 vaccine distribution agreement 
works in practise to ensure enough Jersey residents are vaccinated? 
 

3. Please can you advise how provision of funding for the COVID-19 Vaccine Programme 
has been made? 
 

4. Please can you advise where the data showing the number of persons who have been 
vaccinated against COVID-19 is published.  
 

5. Please can you confirm whether any individuals have received the COVID-19 vaccine, 
who do not fall within the purview of the current COVID-19 Vaccination Programme? 
(i.e. persons 80 and older, care home residents or carers, or frontline health and social 
workers).  
 
a) If so, please can you explain the reasons for this.  
 

The Panel would be grateful if you could provide a response by Thursday 21st January. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Deputy Mary Le Hegarat 
Chair 
Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel 


